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This proposal is absurd. As a homeowner I pay very high taxes and should not have 

to live with tents and broken down cars/RVs serving as “homes” nearby and have no 

recourse to remove them. We need homeless shelters, transitional housing and 

sanctioned camping areas with wraparound services for that. 

 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Tom 


